
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

February 3, 2020 at 6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Area Middle School 

PRESENT:  Brent Colbry, David Leavitt, Jon Moody, Lynda Quinn, Derek Ellis, 

Peggy Lovejoy, Jennifer Poirier, Sarah Bunker, Goff French, Theresa Howard and 

Jean Franklin 

ALSO PRESENT:  Harold Bigelow 

 

 

 

The Building Committee met on February 3, 2020 at the Skowhegan Area Middle 

School for the purpose of interviewing the three finalists for selection of an 

Architect for the upcoming MSAD 54 Building Project. 

 

The Committee met with the representatives of WBRC Architects/Engineers, Oak 

Point Associates and Stephen Blatt Architects. 

 

After a thorough deliberation the Committee came to a consensus on selecting 

Stephen Blatt Architects to be recommended to the full Board as the Committee 

selection to enter into a Contractual Agreement for architectural services related to 

the upcoming Building Project in MSAD 54.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the MSAD 54 Board of Directors enter 

into a Contractual Agreement with Stephen Blatt Architects for 

architectural and related services regarding the State approved School 

Construction Project. 

 

 


